
 

April 15, 2025 

Dear Fellow Servants in Christ: 

We are pleased to announce Mrs. Paula Romo, as the new principal of St. Ignatius Parish School 

beginning July 1, 2025. Mrs. Romo is a passionate and visionary educational leader with 

extensive experience in elementary education. In addition, Mrs. Romo has gone through an 

extensive process to reach the position of Principal at St. Ignatius Parish School, which included 

an applicant screening, panel interview, and feedback from the St. Ignatius parish and school 

communities. I have attached her video presentation  as an introduction of her vision for St. 

Ignatius Parish School.   

Mrs. Romo has worked in education for over 19 years, with 15 years of dedicated experience 

teaching elementary to high school levels. Mrs. Romo is a strong instructional leader with 

extensive leadership expertise implementing school-wide goals, strategies, and budgetary 

allocations. She has been a teacher mentor with a proven track record of assuming additional 

responsibilities and driving educational excellence. Mrs. Romo has demonstrated a true 

commitment to Catholic faith and community, strong interpersonal skills, and a proven ability to 

advance the mission, vision, and the Ignatian spirituality of St. Ignatius Parish School.  

Thank you for your support and patience through the process and for your continued support of 

the Catholic education in the Diocese of Sacramento. I wish you all a very Blessed Easter 

Season! 

 

Warm Regards, 

 
Katie Perata, Ed.D.  

Executive Director of Catholic Schools 
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